From: Paula Rainford

Sent: April 29, 2022 12:23 PM

To: Town Clerk <TownClerk@oakville.ca>

Subject: Objection to 1300, 1316, 1326, 1342 and 1350 Bronte Road for Bronte River, LP

To the Town of Oakuville,

Please push back on our MPPs and "province mandated growth.” The growth rate is
unacceptable, highest in the G7 and all this against an unaffordable market. We do not need to be
developing onto the GTA. The congestion will make Oakville <> Milton corridor impassable.

Access to greenspace and tranquility is quality of life and what has drawn so many to Oakuville.
Central in the GTA, Oakville is the most livable city in Canada. We will soon lose this status.

Do not build west of Bronte. This is a hard limit. This space backs onto Bronte Creek provincial
park and the disruption is already too great with the neighbourhood east of Bronte, south of
Upper Middle.

Create protection around the greenspace and Bronte Creek Provincial park.

Thank you,

Paula
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